From: Aleta Rice

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 3:39:43 PM

I am writing to urge you to let the people decide if cap and trade is good for Oregon. Let us vote and stop putting
emergency clause on everything you want to ram down our throats.

Sent from my iPhone



